
 
 

Hunter Carers next Members Meeting 
will be on Friday 1st December 2023 
at 11.00 am followed by our Christmas  
Party at Cardiff Bowling Club 

 

Resident Meetings 
continue bi-monthly. 
There have been no 

complaints. Next 
meeting will be held on 

4th October 2023. 
 

We hope everyone 
enjoyed 

Father’s Day 

We have been enjoying many social outings 

Our staff have 
developed their 

professional 
attributes with 
recent CPR 

training. 
 

 
NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER  2023 

WELCOME TO SPRING – WHERE FLOWERS BLOOM SO DOES HOPE 
   

  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
   

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
     
 
 Kathy’s Office - 49540040, Fax 49544410, 0402005817                                                                                                                                                  
 Email –      kathy@huntercarers.org.au  
 Website –  huntercarers.org.au    
 Glennis -    49544240   0417476401 
 Eskdale -   49544482   0417476491 
 Taylor  –    40231599   0434083478 
 Love from Glennis, Eskdale and Taylor House  
 Remember a smile a day is good for you !     
 
 
 

 

Hunter Carers is: 
CHOICE 
VOICE 

& 
CONTROL 

 

Birthday wishes this newsletter go to Catherine, 
Timothy, Cath Beazley, David Carty,  

Sr Margaret, Daryl Boyce, Kathy, Gail, Michelle, 
Danielle, Simon, Janet and James. 

 

Thank you everyone for 
attending the AGM on 

25/8/2023 
Hunter Carers Board of Directors: 
David Carty, as Chair 
Kylie Key, Secretary 
Angela Halliday 
Andrew Beazley 
Katerina Graham  
Lorraine Rotolo 
Kim Reid 
 

Alison Donna 

We are very 
pleased to 

introduce our new 
Support Workers 

Lorraine has returned as a Director after a short 
break. Thank you for coming back  
Kim is new and very welcomed to Hunter Carers.  
Kim started her career at Stockton Hospital as a 
registered nurse, she then went into the sector of 
Mental Health.  Kim’s qualifications, skills and 
experience led her to working with the Ministry of 
Health in various state wide projects.  Thank you 
for joining our Board of Directors, Kim. 
Our beautiful, Margaret McNaughton, who has 
been on Hunter Carers Board for just shy of 3 
decades has retired.  We all thank Margaret with 
all our love. Margaret will continue to be part of 
our family and has promised to be at our 
Christmas Party every year  
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